ITANIA / ITALY



Luca Einaudi <l.einaudi@palazzochigi.it> 02/27/2001 07:59 PM

To:

Nikos Themelis/Primeminister's Office/GR@Primeminister's Office

CC:

Subject: Workshop on tolerance in Athens

Dear Sir

I have been asked by Marta Dass \square to attend on her behalf the Athens workshop on how to promote tolerance for cultural, ethnic and religious diversity, to be held in Athens on March 19 2001.

I would like to confirm my participation to the workshop and receive any preliminary material available.

Yours sincerely

Luca Einaudi Senior Economist

Prime Minister's Office

Department of Economic Affairs

Via Barberini 47

Rome, 00186

Italy

Tel.

fax



m.dassu@palazzochigi.it 02/27/2001 01:30 PM

To:

cc: (bcc: Nikos Themelis/Primeminister's Office/GR)

Subject: Athens Workshop 19/3/2001

Ricevuta di ritorno

ΙI

Athens Workshop 19/3/2001

documento:

□ stato

Marta Dassu'/Pcm/G-Net/IT

ricevuto da:

alle:

12:30:50 Today